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The History of Japanese Economic Development
*Includes pictures of important places and historic art depicting Zeus
and other Greek gods. *Explains the historical origins of the god and
the mythological tales about him. *Includes a Bibliography for further
reading. "I will sing of Zeus, chiefest among the gods and greatest,
all-seeing, the lord of all, the fulfiller who whispers words of
wisdom to Themis as she sits leaning towards him. Be gracious, allseeing Son of Cronos, most excellent and great!" - "The Hymn To Zeus,"
attributed to Homer Zeus is a god of apparent paradox: sublimely regal
yet ridiculously fickle, a giver of laws but a slave to his own
passions, a being of incredible power who is desperate to possess that
which he cannot have. As the leader of the Greek pantheon on Mount
Olympus, Zeus was the god of kingship (and the associated elements of
law, oaths, the state and the protection of property) and the god of
storms, controlling lightning, wind and thunder. In many ways, one of
Ancient Greece's most complex gods is also the most understandable,
since he seems so human, and because there is plenty of information
about him that survived, including the original legends about his
birth, his early deeds and his many relationships with other gods,
lovers, and humans. Furthermore, scholars have been able to analyze
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the historical roots of "Zeus" as a concept, identifying what gods he
is related to among other cultures, where the legends of Zeus
originated, and what this information says about the Ancient Greeks.
One of the reasons Zeus remains one of the most recognizable gods in
history is because of the spread of his influence. Due to the
conquests of Alexander the Great, Zeus was brought along with other
elements of Hellenization to Egypt and the Near East, and a few
centuries later, Rome all but adopted him as their own chief god,
Jupiter. From there, he was exported around the Roman Empire and fused
with numerous other local gods in the process. Ultimately, Zeus was a
prominent god from the period of pre-recorded history until the
Christianization of Greece, which was complete by the early 7th
century A.D. It is difficult for modern observers to understand how a
hot-headed, sex-obsessed god could command the love and admiration of
so many Greeks, not to mention their cultural heirs throughout the
Roman Empire. What did the worship of this god provide for his
worshipers? How did belief in his existence fulfill their spiritual
needs? How was he different from other members of his pantheon? This
book explores the figure of Zeus, including his origins, the stories
told about him, the way he was worshiped and how he is remembered
today. Along with pictures and a bibliography, you will learn about
the Greek god like you never have before, in no time at all.

On the Origins of Sports
The Origin and Goal of History
A New York Times-bestselling author explains how the physical world
shaped the history of our species When we talk about human history, we
often focus on great leaders, population forces, and decisive wars.
But how has the earth itself determined our destiny? Our planet
wobbles, driving changes in climate that forced the transition from
nomadism to farming. Mountainous terrain led to the development of
democracy in Greece. Atmospheric circulation patterns later on shaped
the progression of global exploration, colonization, and trade. Even
today, voting behavior in the south-east United States ultimately
follows the underlying pattern of 75 million-year-old sediments from
an ancient sea. Everywhere is the deep imprint of the planetary on the
human. From the cultivation of the first crops to the founding of
modern states, Origins reveals the breathtaking impact of the earth
beneath our feet on the shape of our human civilizations.

A New History of Life
An updated edition of Jacques Pépin's acclaimed account of the events
that transformed a chimpanzee virus into a global pandemic.

A Dictionary of Hymnology, Setting Forth the Origin and
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History of Christian Hymns of All Ages and Nations. Ed
International thought is the product of major political changes over
the last few centuries, especially the development of the modern state
and the industrialisation of the world economy. While the question of
how to deal with strangers from other communities has been a constant
throughout human history, it is only in recent centuries that the
question of ‘foreign relations’ (and especially imperialism and war)
have become a matter of urgency for all sectors of society throughout
the world. This book provides the first comprehensive overview of the
evolution of Western international thought, and charts how this
evolved into the predominantly Anglophone field of International
Relations. Along the way several myths of the origins of International
Relations are explored and exposed: the myth of the peace of
Westphalia, the myths of Versailles and the nature of the League of
Nations, the realist-idealist ‘Great Debate’ myth, and the myth of
appeasement. Major approaches to the study of international affairs
are discussed within their context and on their own terms, rather than
being shoe-horned into anachronistic ‘paradigms’. Written in a clear
and accessible style, Ashworth’s analysis reveals how historical myths
have been used as gatekeeping devices, and how a critical reevaluation of the history of international thought can affect how we
see international affairs today.

The Origins of AIDS
Bringing together the latest scholarship and research from leading
experts in the field this study examines the Dutch revolt against
Spanish rule in the sixteenth century.

The Origins of History
"How is consciousness created? When did it first appear on Earth, and
how did it evolve? What constitutes consciousness, and which animals
can be said to be sentient? In [this book], Todd Feinberg and Jon
Mallatt draw on recent scientific findings to answer these
questions--and to tackle the most fundamental question about the
nature of consciousness: How does the material brain create subjective
experience? The authors argue that consciousness appeared much earlier
in evolutionary history than is commonly assumed, evolving
simultaneously but independently in the first vertebrates and possibly
arthropods more than half a billion years ago. Combining evolutionary,
neurobiological, and philosophical approaches allows Feinberg and
Mallatt to offer an original solution to the "hard problem" of
consciousness"--Back cover.

The Origins and History of Consciousness
For years we have believed in development. Indeed, with all its hopes
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of a more just and materially prosperous world, development has
fascinated societies in both North and South. Looking at this
collective fancy in retrospect, Gilbert Rist shows the underlying
similarities of its various theories and strategies, and their shared
inability to transform the world. He argues persuasively that
development has always been a kind of collective delusion which in
reality has simply promoted a widening of market relations despite the
good intentions of its advocates.Now this era is over. Globalisation
has taken over. Former development promises have been shelved and
replaced by a new but narrower slogan, 'the struggle against poverty'.
Yet in spite of the failures of development, aggravated now by
globalisation, we are told that growth -- which nobody would risk
abandoning -- is still the only means of salvation. It is clear that
the need for belief is stronger than any doubts about its actual
wisdom.What, then, are the origins of this naive faith? Why have
people put so much energy into proclaiming it and seeking to make it a
reality? Why has it proved an illusion, and what future does it now
have? These are some of the questions which this thoughtful and
penetrating history of the concept of development explores.This book
is an invitation to rethink contemporary problems and to prepare
ourselves for what might be called the post-development era.

The History of Development
The Internet is the most remarkable thing human beings have built
since the Pyramids. John Naughton's book intersperses wonderful
personal stories with an authoritative account of where the Net
actually came from, who invented it and why and where it might be
taking us. Most of us have no idea how the Internet works, or who
created it. Even fewer have any idea what it means for society and the
future. In a cynical age, John Naughton has not lost his capacity for
wonder. He examines the nature of his own enthusiasm for technology
and traces its roots in his lonely childhood and in his relationship
with his father. A Brief History of the Future is an intensely
personal celebration of vision and altruism, ingenuity and
determination and, above all, of the power of ideas, passionately
felt, to change the world.

The Origins and Ancient History of Wine
'This book has remarkable potential for infusing Asian themes into
academic curriculumsa topic of great interest and importance.' Dr.
Abdul Jabbar, "Choice, Education About Asia" 'Jaffrelot and his
distinguished team make clear that Musharraf's attitude to the
Islamist agenda is fraught with ambiguity and irony.' "International
Affairs " " A History of Pakistan and its Origins" is a comprehensive,
detailed and fully up-to-date study of one of the most diverse,
volatile and strategically significant countries in the world today.
Born in turmoil barely half a century ago, Pakistan seems to be in an
interminable pursuit of its own identity and at the same time finds
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itself a pivotal player in world politics. Its short existence has
witnessed much: four coups d'etat; the rise of Islam as a power;
tensions between ethnic, religious and separatist movements; the
Kashmir conflict and the near-constant war footing with India. Written
by an internationally renowned team of scholars, A History of Pakistan
and its Origins covers historical, social, economic, political and
religious aspects of this fascinating country and includes an up-todate and in-depth analysis of recent events. It will appeal to
experts, students and general readers alike.

The Origin and History of Missions
The Origins, History, and Future of the Federal Reserve
A History of Siena provides a concise and up-to-date biography of the
city, from its ancient and medieval development up to the present day,
and makes Siena’s history, culture, and traditions accessible to
anyone studying or visiting the city. Well informed by archival
research and recent scholarship on medieval Siena and the Italian citystates, this book places Siena’s development in its larger context,
both temporally and geographically. In the process, this book offers
new interpretations of Siena’s artistic, political, and economic
development, highlighting in particular the role of pilgrimage,
banking, and class conflict. The second half of the book provides an
important analysis of the historical development of Siena’s nobility,
its unique system of neighborhood associations (contrade) and the race
of the Palio, as well as an overview of the rise and fall of Siena’s
troubled bank, the Monte dei Paschi. This book is accessible to
undergraduates and tourists, while also offering plenty of new
insights for graduate students and scholars of all periods of Sienese
history.

The Origins of Globalization
Heresy is a central concept in the formation of Orthodox Christianity.
Where does this notion come from? This book traces the construction of
the idea of ‘heresy’ in the rhetoric of ideological disagreements in
Second Temple Jewish and early Christian texts and in the development
of the polemical rhetoric against ‘heretics,’ called heresiology.
Here, author Robert Royalty argues, one finds the origin of what comes
to be labelled ‘heresy’ in the second century. In other words, there
was such as thing as ‘heresy’ in ancient Jewish and Christian
discourse before it was called ‘heresy.’ And by the end of the first
century, the notion of heresy was integral to the political
positioning of the early orthodox Christian party within the Roman
Empire and the range of other Christian communities. This book is an
original contribution to the field of Early Christian studies. Recent
treatments of the origins of heresy and Christian identity have
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focused on the second century rather than on the earlier texts
including the New Testament. The book further makes a methodological
contribution by blurring the line between New Testament Studies and
Early Christian studies, employing ideological and post-colonial
critical methods.

The Origins and History of the Methodist Camp Meeting
Movement in North Carolina
The Origins of Globalization
Charles Holcombe begins by asking the question 'what is East Asia?' In
the modern age, many of the features that made the region - now
defined as including China, Japan, Korea and Vietnam - distinct have
been submerged by the effects of revolution, politics or
globalization. Yet, as an ancient civilization, the region had both an
historical and cultural coherence. This shared past is at the heart of
this ambitious book, which traces the story of East Asia from the dawn
of history to the twenty-first century. The second edition has been
imaginatively revised and expanded to place emphasis on cross-cultural
interactions and connections, both within East Asia and beyond, with
new material on Vietnam and modern pop culture. The second edition
also features a Chinese character list, additional maps and new
illustrations.

The Origin and History of Irish Names of Places
Women's history emerged as a genre in the waning years of the
eighteenth century, a period during which concepts of nationhood and a
sense of belonging expanded throughout European nations and the young
American republic. Early women's histories had criticized the economic
practices, intellectual abilities, and political behavior of women
while emphasizing the importance of female domesticity in national
development. These histories had created a narrative of exclusion that
legitimated the variety of citizenship considered suitable for women,
which they argued should be constructed in a very different way from
that of men: women's relationship to the nation should be considered
in terms of their participation in civil society and the domestic
realm. But the throes of the Revolution and the emergence of the first
woman's rights movement challenged the dominance of that narrative and
complicated the history writers' interpretation of women's history and
the idea of domestic citizenship. In Citizenship and the Origins of
Women's History in the United States, Teresa Anne Murphy traces the
evolution of women's history from the late eighteenth century to the
time of the Civil War, demonstrating that competing ideas of women's
citizenship had a central role in the ways those histories were
constructed. This intellectual history examines the concept of
domestic citizenship that was promoted in the popular writing of Sarah
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Josepha Hale and Elizabeth Ellet and follows the threads that link
them to later history writers, such as Lydia Maria Child and Carolyn
Dall, who challenged those narratives and laid the groundwork for
advancing a more progressive woman's rights agenda. As woman's rights
activists recognized, citizenship encompassed activities that ranged
far beyond specific legal rights for women to their broader terms of
inclusion in society, the economy, and government. Citizenship and the
Origins of Women's History in the United States demonstrates that
citizenship is at the heart of women's history and, consequently, that
women's history is the history of nations.

The History of the Origins of Christianity Book II The
Apostles
Dealing with a time when "Christians" were moving towards separation
from the movement's Jewish origins, this inaugural volume of A
People's History of Christianity tells "the people's story" by
gathering together evidence from the New Testament texts, archaeology,
and other contemporary sources. Of particular interest to the
distinguished group of scholar-contributors are the often overlooked
aspects of the earliest "Christian" consciousness: How, for example,
did they manage to negotiate allegiances to two social groups? How did
they deal with crucial issues of wealth and poverty? What about the
participation of slaves and women in these communities? How did living
in the shadow of the Roman Empire color their religious experience and
economic values?

The Ancient Origins of Consciousness
A History of East Asia
This is an easy-to-read book that explains how and why Japan
industrialized rapidly. It traces historical development from the
feudal Edo period to high income and technology in the current period.
Catch-up industrialization is analyzed from a broad perspective
including social, economic and political aspects. Historical data,
research and contesting arguments are amply supplied. Japan’s unique
experience is contrasted with the practices of today’s developing
countries. Negative aspects such as social ills, policy failures,
military movements and war years are also covered. Nineteenth-century
Japan already had a happy combination of strong entrepreneurship and
relatively wise government, which was the result of Japan’s long
evolutionary history. Measured contacts with high civilizations of
China, India and the West allowed cumulative growth without being
destroyed by them. Imported ideas and technology were absorbed with
adjustments to fit the local context. The book grew out of a graduate
course for government officials from developing countries. It offers a
comprehensive look and new insights at Japan’s industrial path that
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are often missing in standard historical chronicles. Written in an
accessible and lively form, the book engages scholars as well as
novices with no prior knowledge of Japan.

Origin and History of All Breeds of Poultry
New York Times Bestseller “Fascinating.”—Men’s Health, Best Beach
Reads for Sports Fans On the Origins of Sports is an illustrated book
built around the original rules of 21 of the world’s most popular
sports, from football and soccer to wrestling and mixed martial arts.
Never before have the original rules for these sports coexisted in one
volume. Brimming with history and miscellany, it is the ultimate
sports book for the thinking fan. Each sport’s chapter includes a
short history, the sport’s original rules, and a deeper look into an
element of the sport, such as the evolution of the baseball glove;
sports with war roots; a compendium of sports balls; and iconic sports
trophies. Written by ESPN The Magazine’s former editor in chief, Gary
Belsky, and executive editor, Neil Fine, and filled with period-style
line drawings in a handsome package, On the Origins of Sports is a
book that sports fans and history buffs alike will want to display on
their coffee tables, showcase on their bookshelves, and treasure for
generations.

A History of International Civil Aviation
Essays from the 2010 centenary conference of the 1910 Jekyll Island
meeting of American financiers and the US Treasury.

Original Sanskrit Texts on the Origin and History of the
People of India, Their Religion and Institutions
Origins of Globalization draws widely on ancient sources and modern
economic theory to detail the concept of “known world” globalization,
arguing that a mixed economy--similar in many respects to our
own--existed in a variety of forms throughout the ancient world. By
analyzing the business practices of the ancient world--phenomena such
as resource and market seeking behavior, international trade from
China, India and Rome, to Africa and even northern and western parts
of Europe, Small and Medium Size Enterprises (SMEs) operating
internationally and outsourcing production, multicultural workforces,
tariff reduced zones, interregional tax issues, and the management of
currency risks--the authors provide readers with a unique historical
interpretation of the contemporary globalizing economy and a durable
theoretical framework for future historical economic analyses.

The Origins and History of Consciousness
The history of life on Earth is, in some form or another, known to us
all--or so we think. A New History of Life offers a provocative new
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account, based on the latest scientific research, of how life on our
planet evolved--the first major new synthesis for general readers in
two decades. Charles Darwin's theories, first published more than 150
years ago, form the backbone of how we understand the history of the
Earth. In reality, the currently accepted history of life on Earth is
so flawed, so out of date, that it's past time we need a 'New History
of Life.' In their latest book, Joe Kirschvink and Peter Ward will
show that many of our most cherished beliefs about the evolution of
life are wrong. Gathering and analyzing years of discoveries and
research not yet widely known to the public, A New History of Life
proposes a different origin of species than the one Darwin proposed,
one which includes eight-foot-long centipedes, a frozen “snowball
Earth”, and the seeds for life originating on Mars. Drawing on their
years of experience in paleontology, biology, chemistry, and
astrobiology, experts Ward and Kirschvink paint a picture of the
origins life on Earth that are at once too fabulous to imagine and too
familiar to dismiss--and looking forward, A New History of Life
brilliantly assembles insights from some of the latest scientific
research to understand how life on Earth can and might evolve far into
the future.

Origins, History and Social Structure in Brunei Darussalam
Zeus
The Origins of Political Order
This volume presents contemporary evidence scientific, archaeological,
botanical, textual, and historical for major revisions in our
understanding of winemaking in antiquity. Among the subjects covered
are the domestication of the Vinifera grape, the wine trade, the
iconography of ancient wine, and the analytical and archaeological
challenges posed by ancient wines. The essayists argue that wine
existed as long ago as 3500 BC, almost half a millennium earlier than
experts believed. Discover named these findings among the most
important in 1991. Featuring the work of 23 internationally known
scholars and writers, the book offers the first wide ranging treatment
of wine in the early history of western Asia and the Mediterranean.
Comprehensive and accessible while providing full documentation, it is
sure to serve as a catalyst for future research.

Christian Origins
Developing such a synthesis of the feminine and the masculine in the
psychic reality of the individual and of the collective was, he
argued, one of the fundamental, future-oriented tasks of both the
society and the individual.
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The Fear of the Feminine and Other Essays on Feminine
Psychology
Karl Jaspers (1883–1969) was a German psychiatrist and philosopher and
one of the most original European thinkers of the twentieth century.
As a major exponent of existentialism in Germany, he had a strong
influence on modern theology, psychiatry and philosophy. He was Hannah
Arendt’s supervisor before her emigration to the United States in the
1930s and himself experienced the consequences of Nazi persecution. He
was removed from his position at the University of Heidelberg in 1937,
due to his wife being Jewish. Published in 1949, the year in which the
Federal Republic of Germany was founded, The Origin and Goal of
History is a vitally important book. It is renowned for Jaspers'
theory of an 'Axial Age', running from the 8th to the 3rd century BCE.
Jaspers argues that this period witnessed a remarkable flowering of
new ways of thinking that appeared in Persia, India, China and the
Greco-Roman world, in striking parallel development but without any
obvious direct cultural contact between them. Jaspers identifies key
thinkers from this age, including Confucius, Buddha, Zarathustra,
Homer and Plato, who had a profound influence on the trajectory of
future philosophies and religions. For Jaspers, crucially, it is here
that we see the flowering of diverse philosophical beliefs such as
scepticism, materialism, sophism, nihilism, and debates about good and
evil, which taken together demonstrate human beings' shared ability to
engage with universal, humanistic questions as opposed to those mired
in nationality or authoritarianism. At a deeper level, The Origin and
Goal of History provides a crucial philosophical framework for the
liberal renewal of German intellectual life after 1945, and indeed of
European intellectual life more widely, as a shattered continent
attempted to find answers to what had happened in the preceding years.
This Routledge Classics edition includes a new Foreword by Christopher
Thornhill.

A Brief History of the Future
For civil aviation to progress it has never been just about technology
and business practices. To go from the rudiments of the early services
that plied across short distances in Europe and America to what we
experience today required most of all that politicians and policymakers address the central problems of national sovereignty over air
space and national ownership and control over airlines. Those problems
have plagued the development of seamless and efficient air services
for consumers in the international sphere. One would have thought that
international airlines might have led the way towards a uniform
globalized system given the nature of their enterprise, but that has
definitely not been the case. Sovereignty and security issues have
more often than not trumped commercial arguments for a more level
playing field for international airlines. There has thus been an ongoing tussle between sovereignty, state security and mercantilist
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practices on the one hand and the ambition for civil aviation to
flourish on the other. As one early commentator put it:’ one is
convinced that the sovereign state cannot be left without authority
over what happens just above its territory, (but) one shrinks from the
idea that aerial navigation could be the object of narrow-minded
restrictions.’ How those narrow-minded restrictions were gradually
eroded, though still not eliminated, to enable civil aviation to
flourish is at the heart of this work. This book will be of direct
interest to students of aviation, modern history, international
relations and transport. It is also of value to airline industry
professionals and government transport departments.

A History of International Thought
This innovative text provides a compelling narrative world history
through the lens of food and farmers. Tracing the history of
agriculture from earliest times to the present, Christopher Isett and
Stephen Miller argue that people, rather than markets, have been the
primary agents of agricultural change. Exploring the actions taken by
individuals and groups over time and analyzing their activities in the
wider contexts of markets, states, wars, the environment, population
increase, and similar factors, the authors emphasize how larger social
and political forces inform decisions and lead to different
technological outcomes. Both farmers and elites responded in ways that
impeded economic development. Farmers, when able to trade with towns,
used the revenue to gain more land and security. Elites used
commercial opportunities to accumulate military power and slaves. The
book explores these tendencies through rich case studies of ancient
China; precolonial South America; early-modern France, England, and
Japan; New World slavery; colonial Taiwan; socialist Cuba; and many
other periods and places. Readers will understand how the promises and
problems of contemporary agriculture are not simply technologically
derived but are the outcomes of decisions and choices people have made
and continue to make.

Citizenship and the Origins of Women's History in the United
States
An entertaining treasury of trivia and facts offers information on the
origins of everyday items, detailing how and when things began, where
they came from, and why they started as it celebrates the work of
explorers, scientists, and inventors of everything from Chinese
fortune cookies to the electric chair. Original.

A History of Siena
The Origins and History of Consciousness draws on a full range of
world mythology to show how individual consciousness undergoes the
same archetypal stages of development as human consciousness as a
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whole. Erich Neumann was one of C. G. Jung's most creative students
and a renowned practitioner of analytical psychology in his own right.
In this influential book, Neumann shows how the stages begin and end
with the symbol of the Uroboros, the tail-eating serpent. The
intermediate stages are projected in the universal myths of the World
Creation, Great Mother, Separation of the World Parents, Birth of the
Hero, Slaying of the Dragon, Rescue of the Captive, and Transformation
and Deification of the Hero. Throughout the sequence, the Hero is the
evolving ego consciousness. Featuring a foreword by Jung, this
Princeton Classics edition introduces a new generation of readers to
this eloquent and enduring work.

The Origin of Heresy
A distillation of the thought and research to which Herbert
Butterfield devoted the last twenty years of his life to, this book,
originally published in 1981, traces how differently people understood
the relevance of their past and its connection with their religion. It
examines ancient Egypt and Mesopotamia; the political perceptiveness
of the Hittites; the Jewish sense of God in history, of promise and
fulfilment; the classical achievement of scientific history; and the
unique Chinese tradition of historical writing. The author explains
the problems of the early Christians in relating their traditions of
Jesus to their life and faith and the emergence, when Christianity
became the religion of the Roman Empire, of a new historical
understanding. The book then charts the gradual growth of a sceptical
approach to recorded authority in Islam and Western Europe, the
reconstruction of the past by deductive analysis of the surviving
evidence and the secularisation of the eighteenth century.

A History of Pakistan and Its Origins
Reveals how global trade shaped early modern economic, social and
political development, and inaugurated the first era of globalization.

Origins
The Origins and History of Consciousness draws on a full range of
world mythology to show how individual consciousness undergoes the
same archetypal stages of development as human consciousness as a
whole. Erich Neumann was one of C. G. Jung's most creative students
and a renowned practitioner of analytical psychology in his own right.
In this influential book, Neumann shows how the stages begin and end
with the symbol of the Uroboros, the tail-eating serpent. The
intermediate stages are projected in the universal myths of the World
Creation, Great Mother, Separation of the World Parents, Birth of the
Hero, Slaying of the Dragon, Rescue of the Captive, and Transformation
and Deification of the Hero. Throughout the sequence, the Hero is the
evolving ego consciousness. Featuring a foreword by Jung, this
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Princeton Classics edition introduces a new generation of readers to
this eloquent and enduring work.

The Book of Origins
The Social History of Agriculture
This wide-ranging book re-evaluates in detail the early history and
historiography of Brunei Darussalam, the origins of the sultanate, its
genealogical foundations and the structure and administration of
Brunei society. Contributors draw on the seminal work of Donald E.
Brown whose major monograph on the sultanate was published in 1970 and
marked the beginnings of advanced sociological, anthropological and
historical research on Brunei. Among the key issues addressed are
status systems, titles and social stratification, Chinese sources for
the study of Brunei, Malay oral and written histories and traditions,
the symbolism, meanings and origins of coronation rituals, previously
unknown sources for the study of Brunei history and the processes of
incorporation of minority populations into the sultanate.
Contributions by leading scholars of Brunei, Borneo and the wider
Indonesian-Malay world, both from within Brunei Darussalam and beyond,
address some central preoccupations which Brown raised and which have
been the subject of continued debate in Austronesian and Southeast
Asian studies. A novel contribution to the study of the history of
Brunei Darussalam, this book will be of interest to scholars of
Southeast Asian history, Asian history, Colonial and Imperial history
and anthropology.

On the Greek Origins of Biopolitics
The new edition of this accessible introduction to the history of the
European Union (EU) has been fully revised and updated to reflect the
significant changes within the EU over the past decade. The book is
ideal introductory reading for those new to the study of the EU who
want a concise and up-to-date account of the political and economic
development of the EU.

The Origins and Development of the European Union 1945-2008
Nations are not trapped by their pasts, but events that happened
hundreds or even thousands of years ago continue to exert huge
influence on present-day politics. If we are to understand the
politics that we now take for granted, we need to understand its
origins. Francis Fukuyama examines the paths that different societies
have taken to reach their current forms of political order. This book
starts with the very beginning of mankind and comes right up to the
eve of the French and American revolutions, spanning such diverse
disciplines as economics, anthropology and geography. The Origins of
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Political Order is a magisterial study on the emergence of mankind as
a political animal, by one of the most eminent political thinkers
writing today.

The Origins and Development of the Dutch Revolt
This book explores the origins of western biopolitics in ancient Greek
political thought. Ojakangas’s argues that the conception of politics
as the regulation of the quantity and quality of population in the
name of the security and happiness of the state and its inhabitants is
as old as the western political thought itself: the politicophilosophical categories of classical thought, particularly those of
Plato and Aristotle, were already biopolitical categories. In their
books on politics, Plato and Aristotle do not only deal with all the
central topics of biopolitics from the political point of view, but
for them these topics are the very keystone of politics and the art of
government. Yet although the Western understanding of politics was
already biopolitical in classical Greece, the book does not argue that
the history of biopolitics would constitute a continuum from antiquity
to the twentieth century. Instead Ojakangas argues that the birth of
Christianity entailed a crisis of the classical biopolitical
rationality, as the majority of classical biopolitical themes
concerning the government of men and populations faded away or were
outright rejected. It was not until the renaissance of the classical
culture and literature – including the translation of Plato’s and
Aristotles political works into Latin – that biopolitics became
topical again in the West. The book will be of great interest to
scholars and students in the field of social and political studies,
social and political theory, moral and political philosophy, IR
theory, intellectual history, classical studies.
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